## COMMITTEE PLANNING FOR BIG EVENTS FOR WILKINS TOWNSHIP BICENTENNIAL

We want <u>YOU</u> and <u>YOUR MEMORIES</u> of our Township. We are seeking relevant photos, old posters, programs and any other materials that will contribute to an appreciation of our Wilkins Township history. And, most of all- as they said in the WWII posters.....

"WE WANT YOU" ... Have YOU lived in Wilkins for a very, very long time? <u>Did your</u>

<u>Parents and maybe even your Grandparents and/or GreatGrandparents</u> live in

Wilkins? Maybe you know of others who now live elsewhere but have a long, long

history with our Township and would be willing to share their memories.

We will be conducting personal interviews with people like you. We Need YOU! We Want YOU!

If you are willing to help us by telling us about your memories, please call the Wilkins Township Office and leave your name and phone number (and especially your e-Mail address if you have one) with Karen Luffe at 412-824-6650. WE NEED YOU and WE WANT YOU!

Shirley & Al Schwartz, Chairpersons